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Our transitional week has been a success! The children are excited to start 
the new school year and welcome some new friends to our Breezy family! We 
would like to wish all of our families who are moving on the best. Hopefully 
your child’s first year in Kindergarten goes well during these unusual times!  

Important Dates: ​Monday 9/7 Labor Day ​BKCCC CLOSED 

Friday 9/11 Scholastic Book Orders due 

Save the date: Wednesday 10/7 & Thursday 10/8 Fall Pictures 

Monday, October 12 Columbus Day​ ​BKCCC CLOSED 

Book orders have started again! They are due the second Friday of each 
month. Scholastics Web address: scholastic.com/book clubs 
Breezy’s Class Activation Code: GW6QV  

April and Julia will be emailing you a copy of your child’s emergency forms. 
Please look it over to make sure all the information on it is correct. Also, let 
us know if you have any changes. 

Reminders: Please be sure to apply sunscreen to your child in the morning. 
We will reapply in the afternoon. Our hours of operation are 7:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. 

Preschool & Younger Pre-K: Your child’s teacher will email you the beginning 
of each week what their weekly schedule/curriculum/activities will be. They 
will shoot you a short email or picture each day about your child. This will 
help out with more planning time and prepping materials for the next day. 

 


